

THE CITY OF NEW YORK OFFICE OF THE MAYOR NEW YORK, NY 10007

June 2011

Dear Friends:

It is a great pleasure to welcome everyone to the Fourth Annual Always Remember Gala, hosted by VOICES of September 11th.

Since its founding, VOICES has been an important partner in supporting those affected by the September 11th attacks, including family members, first responders, and survivors. Among its incredible work is the 9/11 Living Memorial Project, an innovative and historically important digital archive of photographs and mementos contributed by families of victims, which will be an instrumental part of the Museum when it opens. Through the collective efforts of VOICES and the National September 11 Memorial and Museum, the project will ensure that the stories of those we lost at the World Trade Center, the Pentagon, and in Shanksville are preserved in a meaningful way by those who knew them best.

On behalf of the City of New York, I'm delighted to recognize the outstanding work of everyone involved with VOICES of September 11th on this special occasion and share my best wishes for a successful event.

Sincerely,

Michael R. Bloomberg

michael & Klembie

Mayor